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UPDATED  
NAVIGATION CLOSURE NOTICE 
 
Section 15 Anglian Water Authority Act 1977 

 
RIVER NENE 
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:  17 February 2023 – 6 April 2023 
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:    Downstream of the A1 Road Bridge at Wansford 
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS:  
Please be aware that there are planned works being carried out by 
contractors to remove and replace an overhead cable downstream 
of the A1 road bridge at Wansford on the River Nene. These works 
have now been extended and are due to be completed on Thursday 
6th April 2023. 
   

 
For further information, please contact the Project Manager, Danielle Mumby 
on 07825 026500.  Alternatively, you can contact the Environment Agency on 
03708 506506 between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for the 
Waterways team in the Lincolnshire & Northamptonshire Area.  

Katherine Briscombe 

Waterways Manager  

20 March 2023 

These works will 
commence on 17 
February 2023 until 6 
April 2023 during which 
time navigation will be 
closed to river users. 
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